
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 30, 2018 
 
 
Dear Pastor and friend, 
It is my privilege to recommend Al and Barbara Hughes to you for ministry in your church and life. 
 
While they are seasoned Spirit filled servants of God, they are also my personal friends. 
 
I have known and worked with them for over thirty years here in the Northwest.  God has used them 
to do a great work in Port Orchard, WA. They have now successfully made the transition from Senior 
Pastor to travelling with a heart and desire to help and minster to other churches and pastors. 
   
Brother Al is a man of God and Barbara, a godly wife.  Both will be a compliment to you, your church, 
and your family! 
 
I heartily recommend them to you. Because of his pastoral responsibilities, he has not been as 
available to preach in other churches as this opportunity now affords him.  I know that I sure look 
forward to when they can come to GPBC! 
 
If you have any questions, please feel to contact me!  Until then I will be… 
 
Ever your friend in Christ, 

 
Rick Adams, Senior Pastor 
GPBC 
 
 


